
 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 4th October 2019 Our Lady of Fatima’s Mini Vinnies organised a non school 

uniform day to support CAFOD. New members of the Mini Vinnies were introduced to the 

school during Assembly. They will work together with Mrs Harlow, to raise awareness of our 

local and global family who are in great need of support. The whole school dressed in their 

brightest clothes to fundraise for this great cause. £175 was raised; this together with money 

raised during our Harvest Service and our annual Pupil Bake Off will all give children and their 

families an opportunity to improve health and safety, living facilities, medical supplies….to 

name but a few of the wonderful ways our fundraising will help. Of course, we also remember 

that the greatest gift of all is ….prayer. Thank you to our school community for your spiritual 

and financial generosity. 

 




